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Dan Patrick Statement on Chris Kyle Day 

  
AUSTIN – Today, Texas Lieutenant Governor Dan Patrick makes the following 
statement regarding Governor Greg Abbott's proclamation making February 2nd, 
Chris Kyle Day: 
 
"As Lieutenant Governor I proudly support Governor Abbott's decision declaring 
February 2nd officially as Chris Kyle Day in Texas. I appreciate his efforts to 
recognize this American and Texas hero whose bravery, courage and ultimate 
sacrifice reminds us all that our freedom has a price. 
 
"We are thankful for not only Chief Petty Officer Kyle's service, but for the men and 
women that are protecting our freedom and our country, every single day." 
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